The National Council of Juvenile and Family Court Judges (NCJFCJ) in partnership with
Multnomah County Circuit Court presents:

What’s my Joh; What’s your joh?
Improving Oregon’s FAPA Process Through
Multi-disciplinary Collaboration

Each profession is unique in its role and responsibilities in the
FAPA process. This multi-disciplinary, multi-county event will
use the principles and strategies set forth in the NCIFCJ’s Civil

CIviL

Protection Orders: A Guide for Improving Practice to examine PROTECTION

ORDERS:

A Guide for Improving Practice

ways to improve the issuance, service, and enforcement of
restraining orders.

This training will be offered twice:

September 20, 2012 | September 21, 2012
Tigard, OR Portland, OR
8:30 am - 5:00 pm 8:30 am - 5:00 pm

All are encouraged to attend. Priority will be given to judges, court staff, domestic

violence advocates, prosecutors, attorneys, and law enforcement.
There will be no charge for the training; a minimal fee may be charged for provisions not to exceed $40.

Pre-Registration Form

Please select which workshop date

Name: you would like to attend:
Title:
September 20 ~ Tigard

Organization:
Phone: September 21 ~ Portland
Email:
Please check your discipline: Judge Court Staff DV Advocate Prosecutor

Attorney Law Enforcement Other

NC]FC] Send this form no later than August 3, 2012 to Jenny Talancon at
jtalancon@ncjfcj.org or fax to (775) 784-6160
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